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  October 17, 2023 

The Safety in Pride Project 
3340 Mitchell Lane 
Boulder, CO 80301 

Subject: Pledge of Support for the Safety in Pride Project 

Dear Mardi Moore, 

On behalf of the Edgewater Police Department, I would like to pledge our support for the Safety in Pride 
Project, a project sponsored by Out Boulder County. We believe in the power of collabora�on between law 
enforcement agencies and community organiza�ons to create safer, more vibrant neighborhoods, and we 
are commited to working hand in hand with you to achieve this shared goal. 

Through community engagement, training, and increased repor�ng, the Safety in Pride Project focuses on 
increasing community safety and building trust with communi�es who have historically had strained 
rela�onships with law enforcement. This aligns with our mission, and we see extreme value in this 
partnership. 

As part of our pledge, our agency is dedicated to: 

1. As staffing allows, providing �me for staff to par�cipate in available training both in person and 
online through the Safety in Pride Project website (www.safetyinpride.org). 

2. Designate at least one staff member as an LGBTQ Liaison, to serve as a resource to both agency staff 
and the community. 
 

We are apprecia�ve that through a grant from the U.S. Department of Homeland Security’s Center for 
Preven�on Programs and Partnerships, this training is being provided at no-cost. 

Thank you for your partnership and dedica�on to making our communi�es safer for all. 

Respec�ully Submited, 

Eric S. Sonstegard 
Eric S. Sonstegard, Chief of Police 
Edgewater Police Department 
 
 
 
  

 

http://www.safetyinpride.org/

